

Susan.jackson@gccisd.net Office: 281-707-3571 • Fax281-420-4447

September 22, 2025

TO: MS. SUSAN JACKSON

FROM: MS. LEIA MILLER

SUBJECT: CTE BOARD RECOGNITIONS

The Career and Technical Education (CTE) Department is proud to recognize the following exceptional students and teachers for their superior performance at the Texas Association of Future Educators (TAFE) and the Technology Student Association (TSA) National Competitions. We congratulate them on their accomplishment.

TAFE - RSS

Gonzalez, Marissa (12th Grade) Ross S. Sterling High School

- Public Specking 1st Place
- Teacher Alesha Tate

TSA - GCM

Garza, Abel (12th Grade) Goose Creek Memorial High School **Koora, Aayush** (12th Grade) Goose Creek Memorial High School **Singh, Khyati** (12th Grade) Goose Creek Memorial High School

- Data Science and Analytics Team 6st Place
- Teacher Shonda James

We extend our congratulations to **Mrs. Shonda James** for receiving the prestigious **National Technology Student Association Advisor of the Year Award** at the TSA National Competition. This honor reflects her exceptional dedication to student success, outstanding leadership, and unwavering commitment to advancing career and technical education. Mrs. James' mentorship and guidance have been instrumental in preparing our students for success at both state and national levels.

